PEOPLE PROGRAM FALL NEWSLETTER

Main Campus 2240 Lakeshore Dr. New Orleans, LA 70122 504-284-7678



Holy Spirit Catholic Church 6201 Stratford Pl. New Orleans, LA 70131 504-394-5433

www.peopleprogram.org info@peopleprogram.org

October 21, 2013

with a finished landscape. Fee \$15...noon to 3 p.m. Limit 8....See Doris or Delores to sign up.

ROADTRIP!

Father Roy's Cajun Culture Class will be travelling to St. Martinville on Thursday, Nov. 7. Extra seats are available for **both campuses**. The cost is \$50 a person which will include travel, admission, and lunch in St. Martinville. Please contact Doris or Delores at 394-5433. *******

Lynn, Jan and Sr. Janine will attend the Congregation of St. Joseph Conference in Kalamazoo, Michigan this week. The topics will cover ways to enhance our mission "That all may be one." We wish them safe travel.



Mark your calendars, East and West Bankers! On Wednesday, October 30, everyone is invited to wear a fun costume....best costume wins a prize! Hot dogs, chili, chips, drink, dessert....all for \$3...what a bargain! Happy Halloween!

Looking Ahead.....

Registration for the spring semester will begin on Monday, November 18 on the East bank, and on Tuesday. November 19 on the West bank. We will continue registering the first week of December. Thanksgiving Holidays: Nov. 25-Nov. 29 Semester ends December 6.



People Program is excited to welcome Erin Greenwald, PhD. from the New Orleans Historic Collection who will be on the Lakeshore Campus on Monday, November 11. Dr. Greenwald will be presenting a discussion on Life at Sea in the 18th century. The topic covers the journeys made from Europe to Louisiana; the food on board, the entertainment, pirates, weather and shipboard ritual. The lecture includes a pictorial power point presentation. Be in the chapel at 2 p.m. for fun

and refreshments!

Come and celebrate at our November Fall FEAST!

Perhaps there is nothing more gratifying then sharing a meal with family and friends. In New Orleans we truly do cherish this ritual. On Saturday, November 9, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., we will all have the chance to come together and dine on some of the best food ever! We need your generosity both in attending our Fall Feast and in donating a dish from your kitchen. Aren't Pot Luck dinners always awesome?! Dining, shopping, and dancing...a combination that cannot be beat! All of this is in store for those who attend on Nov. 9. Bring your friends and family! Will YOU be in that number? (All proceeds go to People Program.)

West Bank News: Tuesday,

Nov. 12....3 hour oil painting workshop with Sr. Shirley Le Blanc, SC. All supplies will be furnished, and students will leave



How 'Bout

Datl

The West Bank's most senior member, Mrs. Margie Boe, 92, is still driving and managing her family's business, Arthur Boe Distributors, whose wholesale specialty is the sale of bromeliads. She and her husband have had their business over 50 years and have provided bromeliads for some of the major New Orleans hotels as well as shops along Magazine Street. When her husband had to leave the business due to health reasons, Margie thought she would continue alone. Her husband said, "You're not going to make it." But with all conviction and determination, Margie replied, "Yes, I am!" And so Margie has handled the business herself for many years.

Now how 'bout dat!

(As this goes to press, our dear Margie took a fall and is in rehab undergoing therapy. Let us remember her in our prayers.) ^^^^^^

Would you like to join a Senior Bowling League? People Program members will meet on Thursdays, 9:30 to noon at Allstar Lanes in Kenner. Contact Peter Trask (889-0854 or 401-3298) for more info.

Good News.....

Tabs from soft drinks are being saved for the Ronald McDonald House on Canal St. Please see Jane Dassey with your donation.



Recently, 4 members of our People Program Billiards class participated in the Louisiana Senior Olympics in their appropriate age groups. Marilyn **Nulty and Renee Glindmever** won Gold medals. Also, Jolynne Wells and Kathy Legrand won Silver medals. BRAVO!



Prayers Needed

William Washington II, Esquire LaVerne Kappel Lee Smallwood Carol Becnel Rene Yesso (Grandaughter of Mollie Ballay) Marty and Jim Wyatt Russ Carll O'Hara McKenna Pat and Al Corderman Barbara Carter Stan Beima Georgiana Emerson Ann Becker Roseann LaBostrie Joan Brennan Fr. Danny Digal Eileen LaPorte Rosa Jones Mary Lee Martin Margie Boe

Laugh

Lines...



Marvin was in the hospital on his death bed. The family called Marvin's preacher to be with him in his final moments. As the preacher stood by the bed, Marvin's condition seemed to deteriorate, and Marvin motioned for someone to quickly pass him a pen and paper. The preacher quickly got a pen and paper and lovingly handed it to Marvin. Before he had a chance to read the note, Marvin died. The preacher, feeling that now was not the right time to read it, put the note in his jacket pocket. It was at the funeral while speaking that the preacher suddenly remembered the note. Reaching deep into his pocket, the preacher said, "And you know what, I suddenly remembered that right before Marvin died, he handed me a note, and knowing Marvin, I'm sure it was something inspiring that we all can gain from." With that introduction, the preacher ripped out the note and opened it. The note said, "Hey, you are standing on my oxygen tube!"

